BY EMAIL
18 May 2023

Martin Gill

Chief Executive Officer
Borough of Queenscliffe
50 Learmonth Street
QUEENSCLIFF VIC 3225

Dear Martin
Re: Resignation

Please take this letter as my formal resignation from the position as Councillor for the Borough of
Queenscliffe, effective immediately.

Yours sincerely,

Fleur Hewitt



